
    

We are saddened by the passing of Rabbi Chaim Noble, beloved brother of our 

member Phyllis Chernoff. 

 

Shiva will be observed until Monday morning, January 31. Phyllis requests in-

person visits during the following times: 

 

Wednesday: 1273 North Ave, Entrance 2, Apt. 1A, New Rochelle   

1:00pm - 5:00pm and 7:00pm - 9:30pm 

 

Thursday: 1152 East 13th Street, Brooklyn, NY 

10:00am - 8:30pm. 

  

Friday: 6 Lynn Drive, Chestnut Ridge, NY 

9:00am - 3:00pm. 

 

Motzaei Shabbat: 1273 North Avenue, Entrance 2, Apartment 1A, New 

Rochelle 

8:30pm - 10:00pm. 

  

Sunday: 10205 Collins Avenue, Apartment 202, Bal Harbour, Florida 

2:00pm - 6:00pm and 7:00pm - 10pm. 

  

Phyllis can also be reached by phone or text at: 914-391-4994. 

 

May the family be comforted among the mourners of Zion and Jerusalem. 

 

To send a tribute card from YINR in memory of Rabbi Chaim Noble, please 

click here. 

 

   

 

 

https://youngisraelofnewrochelle.shulcloud.com/track.php?id=d808b027add84bba8f3e18dbdd30bf84&color=b3b3b5&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.yinr.org%2Ftribute-card-form%2F&h=26eca

